October 1, 2024 Announcements

• Attention Chamber Choir students: this week's altered rehearsal schedule is...

Tuesday: NO REHEARSAL

Wednesday (afterschool): Regular Rehearsal afterschool

Thursday: Lunch Rehearsal

Friday: Lunch Rehearsal

 Attention all Grade 12's - your CLC online course has begun! Please make sure to check Teams and get going on this graduation requirement course. If you have any questions, please message your CLC teacher directly

Wednesday, October 2, 2024 Announcements

• Attention Chamber Choir students: this week's altered rehearsal schedule is...

Regular rehearsal after school today

Thursday: Lunch Rehearsal

Friday: Lunch Rehearsal

- Attention all Grade 12's your CLC online course has begun! Please make sure to check Teams and get going on this graduation requirement course. If you have any questions, please message your CLC teacher directly
- Reminder there is an argyle environment club meeting today at lunch in room 219
- The Bantam Boys Rugby team won their first league game yesterday, defeating Carson 45-21. The team plays their next league game on Friday vs Rockridge. Go Pipers.
- Last week, the Junior Boys Soccer team won their tournament with a 3-1 victory over Terry Fox. Today, the boys will take on Sentinel on our home field at 345. Come out and cheer on the team as they work to extend their winning streak to 8 games.

Thursday, October 3, 2024 Announcements

- Yesterday, the Junior Boys Soccer Team looked to keep their winning streak alive and wow! What a performance! The boys handled their business like a game of FIFA on semi-pro difficulty and finished with a 7-1 victory. Great work boys!
- Wanting to connect with respected individuals in the business industry? Willing to compete in national business case competitions? Entrepreneurship club is the perfect club for you! We meet every Wednesday in room 208 during lunch. Hope to see you there!
- Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to attend upcoming Post Secondary Information sessions held at Argyle. Kings University from Halifax will be here to meet with students today at lunch in room 154. On Tuesday October 8th, the University of Alberta will be here to meet with students at lunch in room 154. Also on October 8th, Argyle will have its annual BC Post Secondary Fair after school in the multi purpose area from 3 5 pm. Students and Parents/guardians are invited to come browse the many BC post secondary tables to pick up info and ask questions.
- Hey Argyle Grads! Get ready to kick off the year with our first Spirit Week! Each day will be packed with a fun theme to show off your school spirit. Monday will kick it off with Mathletes vs. Athletes, then Tuesday will be Tacky Tourist, Wednesday will follow with a Western theme, Thursday is Neon and lastly Friday will be Kindergarten!

Friday, October 4, 2024 Announcements

- Attention all Ultimate athletes. It's Friday and time for Ultimate Club! The weather is expected to be drier this afternoon, so we hope to see you all at Lynn Valley Field today after school. Drop ins are welcome! Bring a friend and check it out!
- There will be basketball open gyms for all students in grades 9-12 on Monday, Thursday, and Friday mornings next week from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Students attending an open gym should bring their own basketball and wear appropriate gym attire. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Pearce or Ms. Avefjall.
- Congratulations to the Argyle cross country team as they competed in the 2nd league race of
 the season at Rice Lake. Our senior girl's team was narrowly edged by 1 point by Handsworth to
 come 2nd in the senior division; similarly, our junior girls were just 1 point behind WVSS for 2nd
 place in the junior girls division. So many standout performances yesterday from our
 entire boys and girls team; Well done everyone and keep training and racing hard.
- The senior boy's soccer team won their match yesterday vs Sentinel. Go Pipers!
- Congratulations to the Varsity girl's volleyball team for beating Handsworth last night. For the
 first time in 10 years they won after five sets and multiple comebacks from both teams. All the
 girls fought long and hard to pull off the win in the end. Thank you to all who attended and
 cheered them on!! Go pipers!
- Has this ever happened to you? You want to join a community with other yarn craft enthusiasts but there's no yarn club at Argyle? Well no longer! Join the Yarn Club where you can learn, share patterns, and hangout! Every Thursday at lunch, starting today, in the textiles room, room 201. Hope to see you there!
- Do you need a quiet place to study or want access to free tutors during lunch? The Argyle Homework Club is back this year and will be meeting every Thursday in room 274 (Mr. Pisica's room) during lunch. We hope to see you there!
- Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to attend upcoming Post Secondary Information sessions held at Argyle. On Tuesday October 8th, the University of Alberta will be here to meet with students at lunch in room 154. Also on October 8th, Argyle will have its annual BC Post Secondary Fair after school in the multi purpose area from 3 5 pm. Students and parents/guardians are invited to come browse the many BC Post Secondary tables to pick up info and ask questions.
- Hey Argyle Grads! Get ready to kick off the year with our first Spirit Week! Each day will be
 packed with a fun theme to show off your school spirit. Monday will kick it off with Mathletes
 vs. Athletes, then Tuesday will be Tacky Tourist, Wednesday will follow with a Western theme,
 Thursday is Neon and lastly Friday will be Kindergarten!

Monday, October 7th, 2024 Announcements

- There will be basketball open gyms for all students in grades 9-12 on Monday, Thursday, and
 Friday mornings next week from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Students attending an open gym should bring
 their own basketball and wear appropriate gym attire. If you have any questions, please contact
 Mr. Pearce or Ms. Avefjall.
- Congrats to the Grade 8 Girls Gold Volleyball team for winning the Red Championship at the North Shore Volleyball Tournament this past weekend! After playing only one game so far this season, the girls were placed in a tough group on Friday, where they won 3 sets and lost 3, but finished 3rd. On Saturday, they rallied with determination, winning all 4 games to claim the championship. The team showed incredible resilience, with two hard-fought, come-from-behind victories, including a thrilling final against West Van's A team, where they won the 3rd set 15-13. It was a fantastic full-team effort, and every player should be proud of their positive attitude and how well they represented Argyle. Well done, team!
- Congrats to the Grade 8 Girls Green Volleyball team for playing hard at this past weekend's
 North Shore Volleyball Tournament. After playing some tough matches on Friday night the girls
 made it to the Gold Championship bracket against tougher ranked teams. The girls fought really
 hard every set and played really well together considering that have only played one game so far
 this season. They showed positive attitudes and they represented Argyle proudly.
- Do you need a quiet place to study or want access to free tutors during lunch? The Argyle Homework Club is back this year and will be meeting every Thursday in room 274 (Mr. Pisica's room) during lunch. We hope to see you there!
- Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to attend upcoming Post Secondary information sessions. On Tuesday, the University of Alberta will be here to meet with students at lunch in room 154. Also on Tuesday, Argyle will have its annual BC Post Secondary Fair after school in the multi purpose area from 3 5 pm. Students and parents/guardians are invited to come browse the many BC Post Secondary tables to pick up info and ask questions.
- Has this ever happened to you? You want to join a community with other yarn craft enthusiasts but there's no yarn club at Argyle? Well no longer! Join the Yarn Club where you can learn, share patterns, and hangout! Every Thursday at lunch, starting today, in the textiles room, room 201. Hope to see you there!

Tuesday, October 8, 2024 Announcements

- There will be basketball open gyms for all students in grades 9-12 on Thursday and Friday
 morning this week from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Students attending an open gym should bring their
 own basketball and wear appropriate gym attire. If you have any questions, please contact Mr.
 Pearce or Ms. Avefjall.
- Do you need a quiet place to study or want access to free tutors during lunch? The Argyle Homework Club is back this year and will be meeting every Thursday in room 274 (Mr. Pisica's room) during lunch. We hope to see you there!
- Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to attend upcoming Post Secondary information sessions. Today, the University of Alberta will be here to meet with students at lunch in room 154. Also today, Argyle will have its annual BC Post Secondary Fair after school in the multi purpose area from 3 - 5 pm. Students and parents/guardians are invited to come browse the many BC Post Secondary tables to pick up info and ask questions.
- Your Argyle Swim Team competed in the first meet of the season on Sunday. The entire team performed amazingly with over 10 top 5 finishes. Well done team!
- Has this ever happened to you? You want to join a community with other yarn craft enthusiasts but there's no yarn club at Argyle? Well no longer! Join the Yarn Club where you can learn, share patterns, and hangout! Every Thursday at lunch, starting October 3rd, in the textiles room, room 201. Hope to see you there!
- Fall athletic team photos will take place at lunch in the small gym today. All teams are to meet in the large gym with their coaches and staff sponsors before getting their photos taken.

Wednesday, October 9, 2024 Announcements

- There will be basketball open gyms for all students in grades 9-12 on Thursday and Friday morning this week from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Students attending an open gym should bring their own basketball and wear appropriate gym attire. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Pearce or Ms. Avefjall.
- Do you need a quiet place to study or want access to free tutors during lunch? The
 Argyle Homework Club is back this year and will be meeting every Thursday in room 274
 (Mr. Pisica's room) during lunch. We hope to see you there!
- Has this ever happened to you? You want to join a community with other yarn craft enthusiasts but there's no yarn club at Argyle? Well no longer! Join the Yarn Club where you can learn, share patterns, and hangout! Every Thursday at lunch, starting October 3rd, in the textiles room, room 201. Hope to see you there!
- On Monday, Argyle's junior boy's soccer team took on Mulgrave and delivered a 7-1 win! Great job, boys! Today, the boys take on STA at Fen Burdett at 330 as they look to continue their unbeaten run. Go Pipers!
- Hey Pipers the Argyle Pipers Pop-up store is open with hoodies, sweatpants, t-shirts and more. You can find a link to the store on the school website, or find posters throughout the school with a QR code. Store closes on Oct. 28th, be sure to grab your gear before it's gone.
- We are hosting a dodgeball tournament at lunchtime in the coming weeks. Signup with the QR codes posted around the school and on the TV's in groups of 6 if possible. There will be a special prize for the winners. We hope to see you there!

Thursday, October 10, 2024 Announcements

- All students grade 8 12 are welcome to join the Argyle Gymnastics team. No
 experience required. Enjoy a positive, inclusive, social, FUN team and compete at your
 level regardless if you are a beginner or destined for the Olympics. Sign up using the QR
 Codes around the school or speak to Mr Rath in the PE Office.
- There will be basketball open gyms for all students in grades 9-12 tomorrow morning from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Students attending an open gym should bring their own basketball and wear appropriate gym attire. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Pearce or Ms. Avefjall.
- Do you need a quiet place to study or want access to free tutors during lunch? The Argyle Homework Club is back this year and will be meeting every Thursday in room 274 (Mr. Pisica's room) during lunch. We hope to see you there!
- All Indigenous Students are invited to a pizza lunch in room 150 on Wednesday.
- Has this ever happened to you? You want to join a community with other yarn craft enthusiasts but there's no yarn club at Argyle? Well no longer! Join the Yarn Club where you can learn, share patterns, and hangout today, in the textiles room, room 201. Hope to see you there!
- Hey Pipers the Argyle Pipers Pop-up store is open with hoodies, sweatpants, t-shirts and more. You can find a link to the store on the school website, or find posters throughout the school with a QR code. Store closes on Oct. 28th, be sure to grab your gear before it's gone.
- We are hosting a dodgeball tournament at lunchtime in the coming weeks. Signup with the QR codes posted around the school and on the TV's in groups of 6 if possible. There will be a special prize for the winners. We hope to see you there!

Friday, October 11, 2024 Announcements

- All students grade 8 12 are welcome to join the Argyle Gymnastics team. No experience required. Enjoy a positive, inclusive, social, FUN team and compete at your level regardless if you are a beginner or destined for the Olympics. Sign up using the QR Codes around the school or speak to Mr Rath in the PE Office.
- The Argyle SR Boys soccer team chalked up another two wins this week defeating West Van 2 1 and Carson Graham 4 1. Tuesday the team has their next home match vs archrival Handsworth right here on the Argyle Turf field. Come out and support your Pipers!!!
- All Indigenous Students are invited to a pizza lunch in room 150 on Wednesday.
- Hey Pipers the Argyle Pipers Pop-up store is open with hoodies, sweatpants, t-shirts and more. You can find a link to the store on the school website, or find posters throughout the school with a QR code. Store closes on Oct. 28th, be sure to grab your gear before it's gone.
- We are hosting a dodgeball tournament at lunchtime in the coming weeks. Signup with the QR codes posted around the school and on the TV's in groups of 6 if possible. There will be a special prize for the winners. We hope to see you there!

Tuesday, October 15, 2024 Announcements

- All students grade 8 12 are welcome to join the Argyle Gymnastics team. No experience required. Enjoy a positive, inclusive, social, FUN team and compete at your level regardless if you are a beginner or destined for the Olympics. Sign up using the QR Codes around the school or speak to Mr. Rath in the PE Office.
- The Argyle Junior Field Hockey team decisively beat Sutherland last week with an outstanding performance. The team is sitting at the top of their division and plays again this Thursday.
- Hello Argylians! Its election time again! Remember to go to the multipurpose area this Wednesday during lunch to cast your STUDENT VOTE for the upcoming BC provincial election. Your democracy needs your active participation! Thank you.
- The Bantam Boys rugby team upset the first place team from Collingwood on Friday, with a score of 40-34. The team plays Handsworth today in the last game of the regular season. Go Pipers
- All Indigenous Students are invited to a pizza lunch in room 150 on Wednesday.
- Hey Pipers the Argyle Pipers Pop-up store is open with hoodies, sweatpants, t-shirts and more. You can find a link to the store on the school website, or find posters throughout the school with a QR code. Store closes on Oct. 28th, be sure to grab your gear before it's gone.

Wednesday, October 16, 2024 Announcements

- Hello Argylians! Its election time again! Remember to go to the multipurpose area today during lunch to cast your STUDENT VOTE for the upcoming BC provincial election. Your democracy needs your active participation! Thank you.
- Hey Argyle! This Friday is Piper pride day come to school in piper swag or yellow and green. Come join student council on Friday after school for the kickback before the kickoff in the cafeteria! There will be pizza, drinks, soda and candy sold. Along with lots of fun activities like karaoke, poster making, face paint and a school-wide Kahoot! All in support of the Senior Varsity football team!
- The environmental club is hosting their annual 1\$ thrift store next week and we need your help. Please bring any second hand clothing donations to room 219. Again that's room 219. Donations will be open until next Wednesday, October 24th. We will be accepting all clothing items including shoes; however, no undergarments or socks. People who donate can take three free items during the thrift event.
- All Indigenous Students are invited to a pizza lunch today in room 150.
- Hey Pipers the Argyle Pipers Pop-up store is open with hoodies, sweatpants, t-shirts and more. You can find a link to the store on the school website, or find posters throughout the school with a QR code. Store closes on Oct. 28th, be sure to grab your gear before it's gone.

Thursday, October 17, 2024 Announcements

- Hey Argyle! Tomorrow is Piper pride day come to school in piper swag or yellow and green. Come join student council on Friday after school for the kickback before the kickoff in the cafeteria! There will be pizza, drinks, soda and candy sold. Along with lots of fun activities like karaoke, poster making, face paint and a school-wide Kahoot! All in support of the Senior Varsity football team!
- The environmental club is hosting their annual 1\$ thrift store next week and we need your help. Please bring any second hand clothing donations to room 219. Again that's room 219. Donations will be open until next Wednesday, October 24th. We will be accepting all clothing items including shoes; however, no undergarments or socks. People who donate can take three free items during the thrift event.
- This announcement is Grade 8's and 9's only! If you are not in grade 8 or 9, keep listening respectfully but there are other opportunities for you! Looking for a creative space at Argyle? Want to meet new friends and be part of something fun? You're in luck! Starting Wednesday, October 23, after school in the Theatre, join us for our Junior Theatre Production of "The Brothers Grimm Spectaculathon" by Don Zolidis. Whether you want to act, help backstage, or work on costumes, lighting, or sound, there's a role for you! Come learn about auditions, the play, and how it all works. Ms. Owens is excited to see you—bring any questions or just show up! See you after school in the theatre on October 23rd! Bring your friends.
- Attention Ultimate Club, with early dismissals scheduled for the remainder of this week, we'll meet on Lynn Valley grass at 1:20 p.m on Friday, October 18th. Please check our MS Team for updates on Friday before you head to the field in the event that weather conditions prevent play.
- Yesterday, the Junior Boys Soccer team faced off against the Windsor Alpha Wolves. The
 Wolves came out howling like it was a full moon, however, after taking a 5-1 lead in the
 first half, your Pipers had them whimpering like a bunch of Beta Pups. The boys take on
 Handsworth on Monday, here at Argyle and look to continue their unbeaten run and
 extend their winning streak to 12 consecutive games.
- Hey Pipers the Argyle Pipers Pop-up store is open with hoodies, sweatpants, t-shirts and more. You can find a link to the store on the school website, or find posters throughout the school with a QR code. Store closes on Oct. 28th, be sure to grab your gear before it's gone.

Friday, October 18, 2024 Announcements

- Hey Argyle! Today is Piper pride day come join student council today after school for the kickback before the kickoff in the cafeteria! There will be pizza, drinks, soda and candy sold. Along with lots of fun activities like karaoke, poster making, face paint and a school-wide Kahoot! All in support of the Senior Varsity football team!
- The environmental club is hosting their annual 1\$ thrift store next week and we need
 your help. Please bring any second hand clothing donations to room 219. Again that's
 room 219. Donations will be open until next Wednesday, October 24th. We will be
 accepting all clothing items including shoes; however, no undergarments or socks.
 People who donate can take three free items during the thrift event.
- This announcement is Grade 8's and 9's only! If you are not in grade 8 or 9, keep listening respectfully but there are other opportunities for you! Looking for a creative space at Argyle? Want to meet new friends and be part of something fun? You're in luck! Starting Wednesday, October 23, after school in the Theatre, join us for our Junior Theatre Production of "The Brothers Grimm Spectaculathon" by Don Zolidis. Whether you want to act, help backstage, or work on costumes, lighting, or sound, there's a role for you! Come learn about auditions, the play, and how it all works. Ms. Owens is excited to see you—bring any questions or just show up! See you after school in the theatre on October 23rd! Bring your friends.
- Attention Ultimate Club, with early dismissal today, we'll meet on Lynn Valley grass at 1:20 p.m. Please check our MS Team for updates before you head to the field in the event that weather conditions prevent play.
- Hey Pipers the Argyle Pipers Pop-up store is open with hoodies, sweatpants, t-shirts and more. You can find a link to the store on the school website, or find posters throughout the school with a QR code. Store closes on Oct. 28th, be sure to grab your gear before it's gone.
- For any grade 11 or 12 students who are interested in applying to Queens University, an admissions representative will be visiting Argyle on Tuesday Oct. 22 During Flex time in the cafeteria. Look for the banner to meet Jacob, pick up information and ask questions.
- Any students who would like to write a language challenge exam will need to submit their application package to a grade counsellor by October 30. There are several required steps so don't wait until the last minute. See your counsellor today for more info.

Monday, October 21, 2024 Announcements

- Hello Argylians, as promised, here are the results from our Student Vote for the candidates running in the North Vancouver-Seymour riding.
 Susie Chant, BC NDP, with 45.70% of the vote was first, followed by Sam Chandola, Conservative Party with 26.88% of the vote, then the BC Greens, Subhdarshi Tripathy with 15.05% and finally the independent candidate, Mitchell Baker with 12.37% of the vote. Thank you to all the student that took the time to vote!
- All staff are invited to the Remembrance Day planning meeting during lunch in the conference room.
- Today at 3:45, the Junior Boys Soccer team takes on Handsworth right here at home!
 Come watch as our Pipers battle the Royals to keep their winning streak rolling at 12 games. Let's go, Pipers!
- There will be a Boys Basketball interest meeting on Thursday, October 24th at lunch in the studio for any boys interested in trying out for an Argyle Boys Basketball team this season. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please make sure to email or message Mr. Pearce or Mrs. Avefjall to express your interest and get the necessary information. We look forward to seeing you there!
- The environmental club is hosting their annual 1\$ thrift store next week and we need
 your help. Please bring any second hand clothing donations to room 219. Again that's
 room 219. Donations will be open until Wednesday. We will be accepting all clothing
 items including shoes; however, no undergarments or socks. People who donate can
 take three free items during the thrift event.
- This announcement is Grade 8's and 9's only! If you are not in grade 8 or 9, keep listening respectfully but there are other opportunities for you! Looking for a creative space at Argyle? Want to meet new friends and be part of something fun? You're in luck! Starting Wednesday, October 23, after school in the Theatre, join us for our Junior Theatre Production of "The Brothers Grimm Spectaculathon" by Don Zolidis. Whether you want to act, help backstage, or work on costumes, lighting, or sound, there's a role for you! Come learn about auditions, the play, and how it all works. Ms. Owens is excited to see you—bring any questions or just show up! See you after school in the theatre on October 23rd! Bring your friends.
- For any grade 11 or 12 students who are interested in applying to Queens University, an admissions representative will be visiting Argyle tomorrow during flex time in the cafeteria. Look for the banner to pick up information and ask questions.

Tuesday, October 21, 2024 Announcements

- Good morning, everyone! Let's take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in our school community. First, I'd like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for students and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let's make sure it's used respectfully by those who truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways clean. Throwing food on the ground creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for those of us using wheelchairs or crutches. During breaks, let's be mindful and give space to wheelchair users and those with mobility aids. Small acts of kindness, like moving aside, can make a big difference. Thank you for your understanding and support in making our school a more inclusive environment!
- There will be a Boys Basketball interest meeting on Thursday, October 24th at lunch in the studio for any boys interested in trying out for an Argyle Boys Basketball team this season. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please make sure to email or message Mr. Pearce or Mrs. Avefjall to express your interest and get the necessary information. We look forward to seeing you there!
- The environmental club is hosting their annual 1\$ thrift store next week and we need
 your help. Please bring any second hand clothing donations to room 219. Again that's
 room 219. Donations will be open until Wednesday. We will be accepting all clothing
 items including shoes; however, no undergarments or socks. People who donate can
 take three free items during the thrift event.
- You think you're tough? The Argyle Wrestling team is starting up again and is taking all interested students, no experience required. If you are interested in wrestling this year, please attend a mandatory lunch meeting on Thursday in Room 157. All questions can be directed to the toughest teacher at Argyle, Mr. Kelsch.
- Attention all Grade 8 rugby players. The game today vs West Van is ON. Please be at Sentinel ready for warm up at 3:15. Check Teams for more details.
- Any students who would like to write a language challenge exam will need to submit their application package to a grade counsellor by October 30. There are several required steps so don't wait until the last minute. See your counsellor today for more info.

Wednesday, October 23, 2024 Announcements

- There will be a Boys Basketball interest meeting on Thursday, October 24th at lunch in the studio for any boys interested in trying out for an Argyle Boys Basketball team this season. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please make sure to email or message Mr. Pearce or Mrs. Avefjall to express your interest and get the necessary information. We look forward to seeing you there!
- Good luck to the amazing athletes on our Cross Country Running and Swim Teams as they compete in their respective Zone Championships today and Friday. We wish you great races and best of luck qualifying to the Provincial championships.
- You think you're tough? The Argyle Wrestling team is starting up again and is taking all interested students, no experience required. If you are interested in wrestling this year, please attend a mandatory lunch meeting on Thursday in Room 157. All questions can be directed to the toughest teacher at Argyle, Mr. Kelsch.
- Attention Chamber Choir students: Wednesday rehearsals (including today) now start at 3:05pm! See you right afterschool
- Hey Grade 8's and 9's! If you are interested in being a part of the Junior Play, come to the theatre after school today for more information!
- Any students who would like to write a language challenge exam will need to submit their application package to a grade counsellor by October 30. There are several required steps so don't wait until the last minute. See your counsellor today for more info.
- Guess what Argyle?! It's October! Halloween is coming up and you know what happens on Halloween? That's right, a Costume Contest hosted by your very own student's council! At lunch on Thursday October 31st, come to the cafeteria and come watch some amazing costumes appear! You can sign up to participate in the contest at a table in the cafeteria from Monday the 28th to Thursday morning. You can sign up in groups or go solo. Winners receive prizes and there will be candy for spectators! See you soon Argyle!

Thursday, October 24th, 2024 Announcements

- Attention Argyle! The Argyle Environmental Club is hosting their first event of the year:
 The Free Thrift Shop. Stop by TODAY at lunch in the cafeteria and snag some new pieces for your fall wardrobe all while supporting sustainable fashion!
- This week your Junior Boys Soccer team defeated both the Handsworth Royals and the Rockridge Raves to complete a perfect 8 and 0 regular season record. The boys have been head and shoulders above the competition this season, outscoring opponents 36 to 6. Playoffs start next week were the boys will look to continue their excellent form. Go Pipers!
- There will be a Boys Basketball interest meeting on today at lunch in the studio for any boys interested in trying out for an Argyle Boys Basketball team this season. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please make sure to email or message Mr. Pearce or Mrs. Avefjall to express your interest and get the necessary information. We look forward to seeing you there!
- You think you're tough? The Argyle Wrestling team is starting up again and is taking all interested students, no experience required. If you are interested in wrestling this year, please attend a mandatory lunch meeting today in Room 157. All questions can be directed to the toughest teacher at Argyle, Mr. Kelsch.
- Attention Grade 12 students, on Monday, October 28th is the Literacy 12 Assessments. Find the time and the room you are writing in on your Teams channel.
- Guess what Argyle?! It's October! Halloween is coming up and you know what happens on Halloween? That's right, a Costume Contest hosted by your very own student's council! At lunch on Thursday October 31st, come to the cafeteria and come watch some amazing costumes appear! You can sign up to participate in the contest at a table in the cafeteria from Monday the 28th to Thursday morning. You can sign up in groups or go solo. Winners receive prizes and there will be candy for spectators! See you soon Argyle!

•

Tuesday, October 29, 2024 Announcements

- Good morning, everyone! Let's take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in our school community. First, I'd like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for students and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let's make sure it's used respectfully by those who truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways clean. Throwing food on the ground creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for those of us using wheelchairs or crutches. During breaks, let's be mindful and give space to wheelchair users and those with mobility aids. Small acts of kindness, like moving aside, can make a big difference. Thank you for your understanding and support in making our school a more inclusive environment!
- Guess what Argyle?! It's October! Halloween is coming up and you know what happens on Halloween? That's right, a Costume Contest hosted by your very own student's council! At lunch on Thursday October 31st, come to the cafeteria and come watch some amazing costumes appear! You can sign up to participate in the contest at a table in the cafeteria from Monday the 28th to Thursday morning. You can sign up in groups or go solo. Winners receive prizes and there will be candy for spectators! See you soon Argyle!
- In a spooky week special, Argyle's Junior field hockey team fought back from 4 goals down against Collingwood on Monday. Sadly, the penalty shootout did not quite end as we hoped, but congratulations to all the Junior girls for a very commendable 3rd place finish. On the senior side, Argyle defeated Carson Graham on Friday to qualify for the BC Provincial Championships, and enter the tournament looking for a top 3 finish, if not the ultimate prize. With support from some exceptional student leaders, Argyle's field hockey seasons look to be finishing on a very high note. Go Pipers!
- Argyle Drama and DMA have created a new short film remake of "Teen Wolf". Please go to YouTube and search "Argyle Teen Wolf" or find the QR codes around the school to view the 2 and a half minute film during break time.
- All Indigenous students are invited to make dream catchers tomorrow at lunch in room 150
- Today is your last day to order your Argyle Spirit Wear. Find the link to place your order on the Argyle website. The store closes at midnight.
- Language Challenge Exam applications are due on Wednesday October 30. Please see your counsellor.
- Tomorrow is a late start. All classes start at 9:50AM.

Wednesday, October 30, 2024 Announcements

- Guess what argyle?! It's October! Halloween is tomorrow and you know what happens
 on Halloween? That's right, a Costume Contest hosted by your very own student's
 council! At lunch on Thursday October 31st, come to the cafeteria and come watch
 some amazing costumes appear! You can sign up to participate in the contest at a table
 in the cafeteria at lunch and tomorrow Morning at flex. You can sign up in groups or go
 solo. Winners receive prizes and there will be candy for spectators! See you tomorrow
 Argyle!
- Argyle Drama and DMA have created a new short film remake of "Teen Wolf". Please go
 to YouTube and search "Argyle Teen Wolf" or find the QR codes around the school to
 view the 2 and a half minute film during break time.
- Hey Grade 8's and 9's, today we have our second meeting for the Junior Play after school in the Yoga Studio. If you missed the meeting last week, feel free to come this week! This is the last meeting before audition next week on November 6th! All interested tech, actors, stage hands or others interested in being involved, please at least swing by to pick up a form even if you cannot stay. See you today after school in the Yoga Studio!
- All grade 10 girls interested in playing on the Junior Girls' Basketball team this year
 please join us for a mandatory meeting on Friday, Nov. 1st at lunch in the yoga
 studio. Please contact Mr. Ireland if you have any questions.
- Attention Chamber Choir Students: this week's rehearsal is altered for Halloween...
 Thursday's rehearsal will be moved to Friday at lunch
- Attention grades 11 and 12 an admissions representative from Bishops University in Quebec will be here at lunch today in room 154 to meet with any students who would like to learn more about attending Bishops.

Thursday, October 31, 2024 Announcements

- Happy Halloween! A reminder that the Costume Contest hosted by your very own student's council! At lunch today, come to the cafeteria and come watch some amazing costumes appear
- Argyle Drama and DMA have created a new short film remake of "Teen Wolf". Please go
 to YouTube and search "Argyle Teen Wolf" or find the QR codes around the school to
 view the 2 and a half minute film during break time.
- All grade 10 girls interested in playing on the Junior Girls' Basketball team this year
 please join us for a mandatory meeting on Friday, Nov. 1st at lunch in the yoga
 studio. Please contact Mr. Ireland if you have any questions.
- Attention Chamber Choir Students: this week's rehearsal is altered for Halloween...
 Thursday's rehearsal will be moved to Friday at lunch
- Attention grades 11 and 12 an admissions representative from Bishops University in Quebec will be here during **Flex in the cafeteria tomorrow** to meet with any students who would like to learn more about attending Bishops.
- The Argyle Design Club is selling Halloween earrings in the cafeteria at lunch today! Come by to grab a pair before they are gone!
- Yesterday, the Junior Boys Soccer Team delivered an impressive performance in their semi-final match against the Windsor Wolves. The team flawlessly executed their game plan, securing a decisive 5-0 victory. The boys will host the final here at Argyle on Monday at 3:30 p.m. against Handsworth. Come cheer them on as they battle for the North Shore championship!